NEWSLETTER 2 — 16" September 2011

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Space Maths Day — Some of the KS1 children travelled to the outer reaches of the galaxy to take
part in a Space themed maths day. Dressed as space travellers they enjoyed a variety of maths
challenges and puzzles.

Black History Month Exhibition — During week commencing 10" October we will be hosting the
Warwickshire Black History Month Exhibition in school. During the summer term our year 5
children worked with parents and the local authority advisor to produce a variety of work
demonstrating the success of members of the black community in Britain. The exhibition will be
open to all members of the local community to come and visit. Times will be confirmed.

Forest School Garden — Thank you to our intrepid volunteers who came armed for action in the
fight against bramble domination in the forest school garden!

Water Bottles — Water bottles must only contain water and no squash or juice.

Clubs Update — There are spaces available in the following clubs:

Monday Arsenal Football — Year 1 - 6 (private club - fee payable)
Girls Football —Year 3 -6
Tuesday Arts & Crafts — Years 1- 6 (private club - fee payable)

Wednesday Vital Statistics Dance & Drama — Year 1 — 6 (private club — fee payable)
Thursday Games Club — Years 1 - 6 (private club - fee payable)
Boys Football — Years 5 & 6
Please come to the office for more information and permission forms for all clubs. Netball club
for Year 5 and 6 will now be starting later this term.

Dates for your Diary —
e Harvest Festival will be on Monday 26" September in the morning — times tbc
e School Open Mornings for prospective parents will be on Wednesday 12" and Thursday
13" October between 10 and 11.30am — please spread the word!

Book of the Week — Miss Dix’s class have been reading ‘Bill’s New Frock’ by Anne Fine. Bill wakes
up to find he's a girl, and worse, his mother makes him wear a frilly pink dress to school! How is
he going to survive a whole day like this?

Mr A Simms
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AGM

Date: Tuesday 20th September 2011
Time: 7.30pm
Venue: ICT suite in school

Please join us for a glass of wine and some nibbles whilst Ali fills us in on our
progress with fundraising over the past year, and learn what we have purchased
as a result to benefit our children.

There will be a short demonstration by ‘Bee Crafty’, where you will be able to get
'hands on' if you wish. (Dad's...please don't let this put you off! :-D)
Whether you are interested in becoming a committee member, just coming to see
what we get up to, or put in some suggestions; everyone is welcome! The more
the merrier!ll ©

Gill Squires (Chair) 07773 333378 (g.squires@me.com)
Ali Field (Treasurer) 07403 309575 (allyfielduk@yahoo.co.uk)
Jo Colwell (Secretary) 07813 306641 (cjjo33colwell@hotmail.com)




